Executive Session October 21st, 2014

The council held an executive session to discuss the Greenville Town Marshal applicants and the Unsolicited Purchase Offer for Heritage Springs Sewer Utility Assets.

Minutes of Greenville Special Meeting October 21th, 2014

Council President Talbotte Richardson called the special meeting to order. Other Councilpersons present were Daryl Kepley, and Greg Redden, along with Clerk Travillian. Also attending was David Moore, candidate for At Large Council seat.

Open of sealed bids for paving streets and roads in the town of Greenville. Two (2) bids were received.

Libs Paving - \$17,400. Striegel Paving - \$ 12,850.

Motion was made by Councilman Redden and seconded by Councilman Kepley to except the lower bid by Striegel Paying. Motion passed 3-0. The approval is subject to limited time remaining to pave before the end of the paving season.

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned.

PRESIDING OFFICER
TOWN OF GREENVILLE, INDIANA

TAL BOTTE PICHAPDSON

JACK TRAVILLIAN CLERK / TREASURER